
Dear Parents, 

We would like to inform the students of Class VIII that the Common Entrance Examination for admission 

to Class IX will be held on Tuesday, March 18, 2025. Please take note of the following important 

instructions: 

 

1. Examination Date: Tuesday, March 18, 2025. 

 

 

2. Reporting Time: All students must report to the examination hall by 8:30 AM sharp. The examination 

will begin at 9:00 AM. 

 

 

3. Subjects: The entrance exam will cover  Mathematics, Science, English, and Hindi. 

 

 

4. Examination Duration: The total duration of the exam will be 3 hours. 

 

 

5. Required Materials: Students must bring their admit card and stationery (pen, pencil, eraser, ruler). 

 

 

6. Prohibited Items: Mobile phones, calculators, and any electronic devices like smart watch  are strictly 

prohibited in the examination hall. 

 

 

7. No Re-exam: Please note that no re-exam will be conducted for any student who misses the 

examination for any reason. 

 

 

 



Please ensure thorough preparation and arrival on time. 

 

Warm Regards, 

Principal 


